
Advising, educating, supervising, nurturing, encouraging, supporting 
– and much more! Our roles in social and educational services may 
be varied but they always have one thing in common: the needs of 
the individual. After all, we want our society to remain a community. 
However, we’d also like our work to get the respect it deserves.

That’s why we’ll be holding pay talks once again with local government emp-
loyers on 25 February 2022. The aim is to obtain a fair wage and better overall 
working conditions. These negotiations were due to take place in 2020 but were 
postponed due to the coronavirus pandemic. However, our issues – particularly 
the urgent need to recruit new and skilled workers – can no longer be put off.

We’re asking for your solidarity and support while expressing our justified 
claims to employers and for your understanding if we are unable to be there 
for you in our usual capacity as a result of this conflict. Together we can ensure 
that old and young alike receive the best possible care in future!

SOCIAL WORK
DESERVES 
RESPECT !

All information regarding pay talks at: www.dbb.de/sue
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